
Wednesday, September 12, 2007 
8:30 a.m. to noon

Illinois Institute of Technology 
Hermann Union Building 
3241 South Federal Street 
Chicago , IL  60616

RSVP by August 10 to Amy Talbot at  
atalbot@cmap.illinois.gov or call 312-386-8646. 

On September 12, CMAP will hold an event to begin to develop our region’s 

vision for the future. Results of the visioning event will be a critical piece of  

the 2040 Regional Comprehensive Plan, an integrated plan addressing  

transportation and land use in northeastern Illinois. 

The event is designed for members of the CMAP Board, the MPO Policy 

Committee, all CMAP committees, representatives from Counties, Councils of 

Government, business and civic organizations and other partner organizations. 

Please save the date, and expect additional details from us in the near future.


